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February 11,1994

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Mr. Ronald D. Hauber, Assistant Director
Exports, Security, and Safety Cooperation
Office of International Programs -

iMall Stop 3H-5
Washington DC 20555

Dear Mr. Hauber:

Re: Letter, JB Edgar to RD Hauber, dated February 9,1993
,

Per my telephone conversation of February 10 with Betty Wright of your staff enclosed is a
revised export license application to replace the one enclosed with the referenced letter. Also
enclosed is a check for $3300 to replace the one for $5500 which I understand is being
returned to us.

If you have questions, please contact me at (509) 375-8663. >

Very truly yours,
!.

Jam' s B. Edgar
Staff Engineer Ucensing
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